
No. UIT/014 Pt-I/P-28                    Dated, 08.05.2017 

 
University Institute of Technology 

The University of Burdwan 
Golapbag (North), Burdwan 713 104 

 
 
With reference to the Advertisement Notification vide No. No. UIT/014 Pt-I/P-18, Dated, 27.03.2017 this is for 
information of all concerned that the said advertisement towards recruitment to the post of Training, Placement and 
Students’ Welfare Officer (TPSWO)- 01 post(UR) is hereby withdrawn/cancelled. Please keep in touch with the 

website of the institute( www.buruniv.ac.in/uit) for further advertisement notification in this regard.  
 
 
 

Sd/- 
Teacher-in-Charge, UIT, BU 
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